
NOTICE
To All SSU Kelab Aman Members

Your safety and comfort while enjoying the facilities of our club is of
paramount importance. To maintain a safe and orderly environment, we
have observed an increasing issue of indiscriminate parking within the club
premises. As such, we wish to inform all members of the following:

1. Parking Regulations: Due to the growing problem of indiscriminate
parking in the club's premises, it has become necessary to enforce stricter
parking regulations.
2. Clamping of Vehicles: Effective immediately, members who have parked
their vehicles indiscriminately or who possess invalid car stickers will have
their cars clamped.
3. Clamping Fee: To have a clamped vehicle released, a fee of RM 100 will
be levied. We urge all members to adhere to parking guidelines and ensure
their stickers are valid to avoid this inconvenience and cost.
4. Parking Responsibility: Therefore, we strongly advise all members to
park their vehicles in a considerate and orderly manner and ensure their
car stickers are up-to-date. By doing so, we collectively contribute to a safer
and more organized club environment.
5. Sticker Renewal: Members who require new and valid stickers may
proceed to the club office to collect them. The office staff will be ready to
assist you during office hours.
6. Immediate Implementation: These measures will be implemented
immediately. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated
as we work together to create a more enjoyable and secure environment
for all.

We believe that by adhering to these parking regulations, we can ensure a
safer and more enjoyable experience for all members at Kelab Aman.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

By the order of
The President & the Management Committee


